
 

CANCELED August 12th- John Bradbury's presentation, "Horse Logging in the

Clearwater" at the Lewiston City Library has been canceled. At this time we

have not set a future date, but it may not be rescheduled until 2021.

August 18th- Our monthly Board Meeting will take place at the Heritage House

at 0310 3rd Street. Members of the society and the public are welcome to join.

August 22nd- David Leroy will be presenting, "Wallace in the Whitehouse"

at 3pm on the Heritage House Lawn. Refreshments will be provided.

NPCHS memberships- Are you or someone you know interested in local

history? Consider purchasing a membership at the Nez Perce County

Museum. Memberships can be purchased on our website or by sending a

check in the mail to 0306 3rd Street. Read about membership rates and

benefits by following the link below. 

The Nez Perce County Historic Society now owns the Territorial

Capitol replica building, and we're diligently working to relocate it

onto the museum campus in downtown Lewiston.

For more information or to donate to the relocation fund follow the

link below. Checks can be made payable to the Nez Perce County

Historical Society (NPCHS) at 0306 3rd Street in Lewiston, Idaho. 
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